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FOIL Northern Ireland Court 

Processes Update 

Urgent UPDATE 20 November 2020 - 

Sponsored by   

                                                        
 

QBD CALLOVER - Actions listed for hearing 

w/c 23 November 2020 

  
The Office of Lord Chief Justice has today announced that on Friday 20 November, Mr Justice Mc 
Farland will carry out a review of all QB actions listed for trial w/c 23 November 2020 with a view 
to ascertaining readiness to proceed.  
  

• The reviews will be scheduled TODAY, 20 November between 2.00 and 3.30 p.m. 

• A list for the callover is attached. 
 

• The callover will be conducted Remotely using Sightlink 52 - Parties must not attend the 
court. 
 

• Guidance on how to connect to Sightlink is available here . 
 

• The Guidance for Civil Actions published on 23 September stipulated that parties must 
collaboratively complete the HR1 Form and lodge it with the Central Office 
(centraloffice@courtsni.gov.uk) no later than 14 days in advance of the hearing. 
 

 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com_-3Furl-3Dhttps-253A-252F-252Fwww.justice-2Dni.gov.uk-252Fpublications-252Fsightlink-2Dconsolidated-2Dguide-2Dpublic-26data-3D04-257C01-257C-257C7c11208fd2e748c4384f08d881906f46-257Cc2eb8ff96c7c4cd39af5e82fd9ed0c88-257C0-257C0-257C637401804632915989-257CUnknown-257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0-253D-257C1000-26sdata-3DWn5y0C05h53pnQ492qjbH2fSPZgI5NpJTQGTYXSwOz4-253D-26reserved-3D0&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=qs3X7CNI3fHHWCvjzRNRmXrAkZ59Ytb9wSnEuCuLOv4&m=FIqfmlo-XVi5xLDVqkUdNVYoPIrgKhOvpt52nag4ra0&s=zzLtnqkCUrcjyikT0qOKrjj1Fz4iEYkhPCofJF9iOtU&e=
mailto:centraloffice@courtsni.gov.uk
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 Adjournment Requests 

• If the parties intend to vacate the hearing date and apply for an adjournment, a HR1 
Form must be completed and filed for consideration by the Judge, and legal representatives 
will be expected to join the callover (via Sightlink) on 20 November 2020. This applies even 
if the adjournment is by consent. 

Callovers will continue to be scheduled every Friday when all listed cases for the following week will 
be reviewed. 
 
This publication is intended to provide general guidance only. It is not intended to constitute a definitive or complete statement of the law on any subject 

and may not reflect recent legal developments. This publication does not constitute legal or professional advice (such as would be given by a solicitors’ 

firm or barrister in private practice) and is not to be used in providing the same. Whilst efforts have been made to ensure that the information in this 

publication is accurate, all liability (including liability for negligence) for any loss and or damage howsoever arising from the use of this publication or 

the guidance contained therein, is excluded to the fullest extent permitted by law.  

  
 

 

  


